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Vendor Questions and Answers (1) 

RFQ 2017-704 Professional Engineer Services (Courthouse Windows) 

Gregg County, Texas 
 

 

Question: 
Regarding RFQ #2017-704, is the responding firm required to have Professional Engineers on 

staff?  

 

Answer: 
RFQ 2017-704 requires any awarded firm to have Professional Engineers on staff. 

 

Question: 
In the Requirements section asks for the respondent to “Include state of Texas Professional 

Engineer registration numbers.”  

 

Answer: 
RFQ 2017-704 requires any awarded firm to include State of Texas Professional Engineer 

registration numbers.”  

 

Question: 
Page 5 of the RFQ, under Project Description, describes the project as “assisting the County with 

all aspects of planning, engineering, design, and potential construction administration related to 

water intrusion at the exterior windows and exterior glass walls of the Gregg County Courthouse 

facility.” 

 

However, Page 11 of the RFQ, under Scope of Services, describes the project as assisting the 

County in “developing statements, descriptive narratives, conceptual site plans and floor plans, 

as needed, to document the renovations, additions and/or new facilities identified as capital 

improvement projects. The selected firm shall also be required to develop preliminary design and 

construction schedules, as well as preliminary project budgets for the scopes of work included in 

the various capital improvement projects.” 

 

Answer: 
The Scope of Services for this project are specified in the Project Description:  

 

Project Description, describes the project as “assisting the County with all aspects of planning, 

engineering, design, and potential construction administration related to water intrusion at the 

exterior windows and exterior glass walls of the Gregg County Courthouse facility.” 
 

 


